
March 7, 2018 

State Superintendent Richard Woods to Visit Elite Scholars Academy 

JONESBORO – Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is pleased to welcome State Superintendent of 

Schools, Richard Woods, into our school district on Friday, March 9, 2018, as he is scheduled to tour the 

new Elite Scholars Academy site. The visit is scheduled to begin at 2 p.m. Elite Scholars Academy is 

located at 7923 Fielder Road in Jonesboro, Georgia.  

WHAT:  State Superintendent of Schools Visit 

 

WHEN:  Friday, March 9, 2018 

2:00 p.m. – 3: 00 p.m. 

 

WHERE:  Elite Scholars Academy 

7923 Fielder Road 

Jonesboro, Georgia 30236 

 

WHY:  Tour of new Elite Scholars Academy facility 

 

About Clayton County Public Schools  

Clayton County Public Schools (CCPS) is fully accredited through AdvancED – Southern Association of 

Colleges and Schools Council on Accreditation and School Improvement. The district offers a focused 

world-class program based on a challenging curriculum which is taught from pre-kindergarten through 

12th grade. Serving almost 55,000 students, Clayton County Public Schools is ranked among the 100 

largest school districts in the U.S. and is the fifth largest school system in Georgia.  
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